	To all members
	Direct Line:                01536 534398

	
	Direct Fax:                 01536 410795
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	Our ref:  AI                 

	
	Date:     18th April 2011


Dear Councillor
Full Council – 27th April
Please note that with the agreement of the Mayor, the Full Council meeting due to be held on 27th April 2011 has been cancelled.
The business that was due to be transacted at this meeting was not of an urgent nature, and can be held over until the next meeting of the Council on 18th May 2011.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely
Anne Ireson
Anne Ireson

Democratic Services Manager
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